
             

The SHOC Committee meets bi-monthly meetings to discuss important issues related to species 
and/or their habitat that may impact operations in the Permian Basin. The SHOC submits the 
following Committee Report detailing significant issues that are being followed and worked by 
SHOC member companies.

The PBPA SHOC met on February 9, 2022, in Q1 2022.

Lesser Prairie Chicken
      •	 The WAFWA Oil and Gas CCAA is enrolling new participants, and updating acreage positions
          of existing participants.
      •	 Draft Environmental Assessment for Amendments to the Candidate Conservation 
          Agreement/Candidate Conservation Agreement with Assurances for the Lesser Prairie-
          Chicken and Dunes Sagebrush Lizard in New Mexico, was published in the Federal Register
          on February 9, 2022
      •	 PBPA submitted a comprehensive comment letter on the draft EA and Amendments on 
          March 11.
      •	 Application for Incidental Take Permit; Oil and Gas Habitat Conservation Plan for the Lesser
          Prairie-Chicken; Colorado, Kansas, New Mexico, Oklahoma, and Texas, was published in the
          Federal Register on February 11, 2022.
      •	 PBPA submitted a comprehensive comment letter on HCP and draft EA on March 14.

The next scheduled meeting will take place in Q2 2022 on June 1, 2022.
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